Crumbie, Jon

L

From: Marilyn Bryan <marilynbryan8@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 3:39 PM

To: Crumbie, Jon

Subject: request to abandon 16CUPT051

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open
attachments uniess you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Jon,
Thank you for your call today to update me an the process and language required to end the conditional use permit for
my short-term rental located at 4538 South 6th Street 40214. | wish to abandon 16CUP1051, under which | have been

operating my short term rental.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. If you would, please send me a link to the August 31, 2020, business
meeting where this item will be decided.

Regards,

Marilyn Bryan



From: Marilyn Bryan <marilynbryan8@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 1:23 PM

To: chris.french@louisvilleky.gov

Cc: Crumbie, Jon

Subject: Request for revocation of 16CUP1051

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Good morning, Chris.

I am the owner of a short-term rental located at 4538 South 6th Street 40214 that I've been operating under a
conditional use permit {(16CUP1051). This morning, | spoke with Jon Crumbie and told him that | must now sell this
property and wish to have the CUP revoked so that it does not move along to the new owner. He recommended that |
write to you concerning this matter.

| live just feet from the permitted property and have been an exceptional steward and neighbor while operating this
short-term rental, but | cannot be confident that another owner would be as mindful of the neighbors and our
neighborhood.Therefore, | am requesting a revocation of 16CUP1051 and | will not be supporting a future STR CUP for
this property.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Regards,

Marilyn Bryan
{502)905-4871












